



Harrowgate Lane, Stockton-on-Tees, TS19 8TF Tel: +44(0)1642 586262 Fax: +44(0)1642 570038

Web: www.bishopsgarth.outwood.com Email: enquiries@bishopsgarth.outwood.com

Head of School: Dr Mark Robinson

27 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year I I Fish and Chip Supper

With Year 11 GCSE exams fast approaching we would like to invite all year 11 students and their parents/carers to our Fish and Chip Supper. The Year 11 Fish and Chip Supper will be held on Thursday 5 May 5:00pm until 6:00pm.

This is an excellent opportunity for you to come and meet staff, gain key information regarding examinations and forthcoming celebration events such as Prom. We would also like to share some information on how best to support your child in preparation for their examinations.

There will be the chance to speak to teaching and support staff, discuss target and forecast grades from recent assessments and there will be the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

We are a welcoming and supportive academy, with a relentless determination to provide the very best education for every child. We place students at the centre of everything we do, with a focus on creating a culture of success and a positive climate for learning. Therefore, your support and attendance would be greatly appreciated and we look forward to welcoming you into the Academy.

Please confirm your attendance by completing the attached google questionnaire by **Monday 2 May 2022** or by calling Outwood Academy Bishopsgarth on 01642 586262.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Katie Hockborn

Assistant Principal Deep Learning